Chesapeake Bay Program Course Development Grants

Washington and Lee University has been awarded a four-year, $600,000 grant from The Andrew W. Mellon Foundation to expand and enhance place-based learning in its interdisciplinary Environmental Studies program. 

The Mellon grant for course development offers money for research costs, research travel, conference travel and curricular development. 

Requests for under $1000 have no fixed deadlines.  
Requests for over $1000  have due dates are Dec 1, April 1, and August 1

Send requests to Dr. Kahn, kahnj@wlu.edu .
Personal Information

Name:






Email:

Department: 

Address:

Essay
The proposal should be limited to one page and a discussion of the objectives, the relationship to the Chesapeake, and why other money at the University is not available. A simple budget should be presented as well.  
